
 
 

                                                     PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE CORPORATION 
 
 

The Public Transport Service Corporation (PTSC) as guided by The 

Ministry of Health encourages passengers to use face masks when 

utilizing our bus service.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In order to protect each other from COVID-19, masks must cover 

your nose and mouth. 

 

 

 

The PTSC thanks the travelling public for their cooperation as we continue to 

provide a safe and reliable service to all our commuters. 


